
PROJECT OVERVIEW
SCDOT has been working to identify improvements to US 701 – 
North of Loris to improve both the capacity of the corridor and 
the safety of motorists, cyclists and pedestrians. Improvements 
include extending the existing three-lane section from Loris to 
the SC Highway 9 interchange. The addition of turning lanes 
and bike/pedestrian facilities will be included in the design.

Welcome to the US 701 proposed improvements public meeting hosted by the South Carolina 
Department of Transportation (SCDOT), in partnership with the Horry County Ride III Sales Tax 
Program. Your attendance and feedback are very important components of the project 
development process. The purpose of this meeting is to provide you with an opportunity to 
review and comment on the proposed improvements. Representatives of SCDOT are available 
to address any questions or concerns that you may have regarding the project.

To improve safety and accommodate 
increased traffic, proposed improvements 
include: 

…and traffic volumes are expected to GROW 
OVER TIME, this will increase the number of 
conflicts and delays.
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Installing wide travel lanes to accommodate 
bicyclists and improve safety

Constructing dedicated turn lanes to 
improve safety and operations by separating 
turning vehicles from through vehicles 

Installing sidewalks to accommodate 
pedestrians

PROJECT PURPOSE: IMPROVING SAFETY AND CAPACITY



TYPICAL SECTION

YOUR INPUT IS 
IMPORTANT!

Information and materials 
presented at this meeting will also 
be available online, via SCDOT’s 
website at https://arcg.is/1v5uzq 
or http://www.scdot.org.

You are welcome to submit written comments by: 
1.	Completing a Comment Form and leaving it in the comment box 

located in this meeting room. 
2.	Mailing or emailing your comments by February 27, 2019 using the 

contact information below:  

Marla Watson, Assistant Program Manager 
South Carolina Department of Transportation

WatsonMN@scdot.org P.O. Box 191 
Columbia, SC 29202-0191
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Title VI compliance:  SCDOT complies with all requirements set forth by Federal regulations issued by the U.S. Department of Transportation 
under the Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended. Any persons who believe that he or she has been discriminated against 
because of race, color, religion, sex, age, handicap or disability, or nation origin under a program receiving federal aid has the right 
to file a complaint with SCDOT. The complaint shall be filed with the Title VI Program Compliance Coordinator, at the Office of Business 
Development & Special Programs, 955 Park Street, Suite 117, Columbia, SC 29202 or at 803.737.5095. The complaint should be submitted 
no later than 180 days after the date of the alleged act of discrimination. It should outline as completely as possible the facts and 
circumstances of the incident and should be signed by the person making the complaint.


